
Dudley Sadhi 2148 NE 173 Street 
North Miami Beach,FI 33162 

May 17,2001 

Ms Blanca Bayo' 
Director, Division Of Records andReporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., 
Tallahassee, FI 32399-0850 

Dear Madam: 
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This letter serve to inform you that I no longer have any pay phone in service and as such is requesting 
that the commission cancel my cerbficate TG 676. The docket No. is 010621 - TC 

I will pay the minimum assessment fee for the year 2000 as there was no revenue collected from these 
pay phones and the phones were disconnected in August of 2000. If I need to pay the assessment for. 
the year 2001 please inform me. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Dudley Sadhi 


